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IMCA	Appoints	Additional
Technical	Adviser

The	former	Director	of	Education	and	Training	at	The	Nautical	Institute,	Ian	Giddings,	has
been	recruited	as	a	Technical	Adviser,	joining	an	increasingly	busy	technical	team	at	the
International	Marine	Contractors	Association	(IMCA).

Mr.	Giddings	took	up	his	appointment	at	the	beginning	of	December.	Ian	has	recent
experience	at	the	Nautical	Institute	and	he	will	be	working	primarily	to	support	the	work	of
our	Marine	Division	alongside	our	other	Technical	Advisers,	who	assist	Jane	Bugler,	our
Technical	Director	in	the	delivery	of	the	Association's	work	programme.
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